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Greater Mound City Stamp Club 

 
Minutes from General Membership meeting on April 22, 2019 

 
Present:  President Guy Gasser, Roger Grider, Tom Minor, Gene Stewart, Lesa Morgan, Dennis  
               O’Brien, Katrina Whitaker, Secretary Phil Schorr, Mimi White, Dan Lindsay, Marcus  
               Meyerotto, Norb Wright, Pat Morgan, Vice President Ed Bayham, Frank Kollinger, David  

    Mahsman, Jerry Schultz, Joel Schwartz, John Deutch  
 
President Guy Gasser called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.    
 
Minutes: After one correction, the March meeting Minutes were approved following a motion by Gene  
               and a second by David. It was also noted the report at last month’s meeting that there would  
               be a book fair at Queeny Park the first weekend in April was incorrect and the actual date  
               would be the first weekend in May. 
               
Drawings: Phil Schorr won the 50/50 cash prize [$8.00] drawing.  The attendance prize 
                 $10 Certificate for use at a future StampFest was won by Mimi White.   
 
Treasurer report:   
          -Gary was out of town on the meeting date. Guy reported we had no expenditures since the  
           last meeting, and $10 in dues plus the 50/50 money were the only receipts.  
  
Announcements: 
          -Phil reported we had a guest, Dan Lindsay. Dan became a member before the evening ended. 
          -Ed Bayham reported we now have a program for September so the programs for this year are  
           complete. Volunteers to present programs next year are needed and welcome. 
          -Stampfest is scheduled for August 17 & 18. Tom Minor is chairing the event and Ed Bayham  
           will run the concessions. Both will need volunteers. We still need a bourse chair. Jerry Schultz  
           with handle the auction. 15 or 16 dealer contracts have been sent out, so we should have  
           more dealers than in the last couple of years. 
          -Guy held up the latest copy of the APS journal and said it was available for anyone who would  
           like to take it. The club receives a free copy each month, but we do need to learn how many of  
           our members are also APS members. 
          -Socopex will take place on May 11 with the normal hours. Don’t miss it. 
          -The Breakfast Club will meet at 8:30 a.m. on the second Monday of each month at the Olive  
           St. Café, 12710 Olive Blvd. 
          -Americover will be held in St. Louis the last weekend in July. There will be an APS “On The  
           Road” course the day before the convention begins. 
          -There will be an auction during next month’s meeting. If you have anything you would like to  
           see included, let our dealer members know. There will again be items with higher values. 
  
Program: Phil Schorr presented the program on “The Dead”, explaining his OCD (Obsessive  
                Completion Disorder) and how it led to his collecting the stamps of dead countries.  


